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From: Official Information
Sent: Monday, 24 July 2017 5:16 p.m.
To:
Subject: LGOIMA 17/274 response -  - Council employees

Dear 

Thank you for your email, received on 7 July 2017. You requested the following information, under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA):

- “The total number of full-time female employees working at the council
- The total number of full-time male employees working at the council
- How many full-time female employees sit within each remuneration band (less than $60,000/ $60,000 -

$79,999/ $80,000 - $99,999/ $100,000 - $119,999/ $120,000 - $139,999/ $140,000 - $159,999/ $160,000 -
$179,999/ $180,000 - $219,999/  $220,000 - $299,999/  $300,000 - $399,999)

- How many full-time male employees sit within each remuneration band (less than $60,000/ $60,000 -
$79,999/ $80,000 - $99,999/ $100,000 - $119,999/ $120,000 - $139,999/ $140,000 - $159,999/ $160,000 -
$179,999/ $180,000 - $219,999/  $220,000 - $299,999/  $300,000 - $399,999)

- Please note – this excludes elected city councillors.”

Release of information
Based on current data, we have 852 full-time female employees working at the Council and 908 full-time male
employees. In terms of leadership positions 46% of our leadership roles are held by women, and this compares
favourably with women holding 48% of our full-time positions.

The requested salary breakdown is in the table below. This excludes the Chief Executive’s salary, as it is outside the
salary bands requested, but this information is on page 202 of the 2015/16 Annual Report, at:
https://www.ccc.govt.nz/assets/Uploads/2016-Annual-Report-28.10.2016.pdf.

Salary
Range Female Male Total
0 to 60k 279 149 428
60 to 80k 278 223 501
80 to 100k 156 217 373
100 to 120k 75 178 253
120 to 140k 36 86 122
140 to 160k 10 30 40
160 to 180k 9 13 22
180 to 220k 5 8 13
220 to 300k 4 4 8
300 to 400k 0 0 0
Total 852 908 1760

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by email to
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington
6143.

Publication of responses to LGOIMA requests
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Please note: our LGOIMA responses may be published on the Christchurch City Council website a month after they
have been responded to, with requesters’ personal details withheld. If you have any concerns about this please
contact the Official Information team on officialinformation@ccc.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Public Information Adviser
Office of the Chief Executive
Christchurch City Council
53 Hereford Street, Christchurch 8011
PO Box 73016, Christchurch 8154




